
Chief’s Report April 2022 

-Engine 341 is fully repaired and back in service. 

-Utility 351 now has the drawers and topper installed and is pretty much built out. 

-Tender 376 needed a seal on the pump replaced.  Pretty spendy repair and the bill should be coming 

next month. 

-The Marshall Fire has been billed for the repairs to Engine 342 and the bill has been accepted. 

-Community Paramedic program with neighboring districts. 

-Ember Alliance continues to work on products, mostly still mapping, but they’re beginning some initial 

public outreach. 

 

Calls for March:  

1-Dispatched and cancelled en route  

3- Medicals 

1-Good intent 

2-MVAs 

1-UTL 

1-Smoke scare, odor 

9 total calls for March 22 

49 year to date 04/26/22 

 


